
If you require this in a different format, please contact the school office. 

WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 

High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
Telephone/Fax:- 01944/728286; E-mail:- admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk ; www.westheslertonschool.co.uk 

 

“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER May 7th 2021 
A paper newsletter will be sent home each Friday, you may wish to isolate this for 48 hours before reading it. 
This will also be on the school website. www.westheslertonschool.co.uk 

 
 

 

 

  
 

 

  

                

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  
 

  

 
 

    

  

  

  
 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CRICKET 
Many thanks to Matthew Hurran from Yorkshire 
Cricket who came to school on Tuesday and despite 
the unseasonable cricket weather spent the 
morning with children in Badger Wood. The 
children practised their throwing, catching and 
aiming skills. Attached to this newsletter is 
information about cricket coaching going on at the 
local sports field that children might be interested 
in. 
 
 
 
 
 

HESLERTON AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
Heslerton After School Club is open to all pupils 
from 3.30pm-5.30pm Monday to Thursday to relax 
and have fun with their friends. All children will 
need to bring a named water bottle, forest school 
kit and wellies. A snack will be provided. 
To book, please contact the school office or speak 
to Tom or Lucy at the After School Club. Children 
need to be registered before they attend.  
Full sessions cost £8.00 per child and a 1 hour 
session, 3.30-4.30 or 4.30-5.30, costs £5 per child. 
At the end of each session, please collect your 
child from the wildlife area or buzz the front door. 
A staff member will sign your child out. 
We look forward to welcoming you all to our 
exciting childcare provision. 

 

ATTACHMENTS 
Please see attached: 

- Bible Story Club – confirmed places 
- Cricket flyer -years R-3 

 

SCAMPSTON COMPETITION 

Thank you to all those families who returned the 
homework task of Scampston's wildlife club 
competition.  The judges tell us they had a tough 
job choosing a winner! 
We are pleased to say that Scarlet was selected 
for a runner up prize and wins a ticket for her and 
her family to attend a family wildlife club session. 
Well done Scarlet! 
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BADGER WOOD 
In Forest Schools we have focussed on learning some 
games that we could play at forest schools and at 
break times. We enjoyed a game of ‘Duck, duck, 
goose’ and ‘Caterpillar’ and ‘Queenie’. It has been 
lovely to see the children playing these games all 
week! 

 

FARTHING WOOD 
On Thursday the class tookpart in a brilliant 
workshop ‘virtual rockpooling’ with North York 
Moors Trust, learning about what can be found in 
rock pools: anemone, limpets, crabs, fish (like gobys 
and blennys), winkles, barnacles and long-spines sea 
scorpions. We then looked at a range of shells in 
class and tried to work out what they were. We had 
lots of fun! 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

KEEPER WOOD 
We have been asked by Morrisons Community 
Champions to send kind and cheerful messages to 
people in our community. These messages have been 
added to colourful postcards, completed by the 
children. 

 
The children have been working upon their stories 
this week. 

 
 


